
Group Visit: 
 
On August 26, 2019, about one hundred twenty students of Madhavpur Vidyapith, Amdanga, (N) 24 Parganas visited 
the Sangrahalaya with their teachers for the educational purpose. They were provided with a guided tour of the 
Sangrahalaya. On seeing the display of the Sangrahalaya, the Teacher of the institution commented, ‘Thanks for 
watching’. 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

  
 
 

  


